
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Supervisors of the County 

of Santa Barbara, State of California, on January 9, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. or shortly thereafter, in the 

Board of Supervisors Hearing Room at 105 East Anapamu, Santa Barbara, California, to take 

public testimony on an ordinance amending Chapter 7 Animals and Fowl, Article I and adding 

Article IX, Roosters to the Santa Barbara County Code, to regulate and to limit the number of 

roosters by parcel size that may be kept on a single premise in Santa Barbara County. A copy of 

said Ordinance can be reviewed during business hours at the Santa Barbara County Clerk of the 

Board at 105 East Anapamu, Santa Barbara, California. 

 

 The public hearing to be held on January 9, 2024 is for the purpose of considering all objections 

or protests to the adoption of the proposed Ordinances as set forth, or as modified by the Board of 

Supervisors. 

 

 Any objections or protests to the adoption of the proposed Ordinances may be filed with the Clerk 

of the Board of Supervisors before the public hearing scheduled for 9:00 a.m., January 9, 2024.  

The address of the Clerk of the Board is: 105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, California 

93101. Objections or protests may also be filed at, or before, the meeting on January 9, 2024.  
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